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HSEM WARNS RESIDENTS TO AVOID TOUCHING TREES NEAR ELECTRICAL WIRES
CONCORD, N.H. – N.H. Homeland Security and Emergency Management Director Christopher M. Pope urges New Hampshire residents to take appropriate precautions with debris removal. 

“If there are wires anywhere near the debris, it should left alone.” warned Pope. “ The utility company should supervise the debris removal.” 

Even in situations without wires, most tree work needs to be done by professional arborists, especially when the work requires climbing or the tree is leaning against another tree or structure..

Any questions about downed wires or debris removal near downed wires, contact your utility company.

Public Service of New Hampshire: 800-662-7764

Unitil: 800-852-3339

New Hampshire Co-op: 800-439-8864

National Grid: 800-322-3223
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